
MAYORS MEET STAKEHOLDERS OF MATIPANE ON DEMARCATION DEMANDS 

The Mayor of Greater Tzaneen Municipality, Maripe Mangena and the Mayor of Greater Letaba 
Municipality, Peter Matlou led by the Executive Mayor of Mopani District Municipality, Pule Shai are 
currently meeting with stakeholders from Matipane Village. 

The community of Matipane is demanding that the village be moved from Greater Tzaneen 
Municipality to Greater Letaba Municipality. 

The demarcation board has already indicated that they can not change Municipal boundaries before the 
local government elections to be held next year. The process will be reopened in 2026. 

Mayor Shayi told the stakeholders that changing the boundaries is not possible and cannot be 
considered at "this stage". 

 


